
12 Hartley Road 
Longfield 
DA3 7PE 

 
 

2nd May 2021 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Please find attached our Planning Application for Permanent Change of Use for our garden 
log cabin to a dog grooming parlour from Temporary Permission, together with covering 
documentation. 
 
This cabin has been used to groom one dog at a time, although on occasion when an owner 
has two dogs, a second dog has been present in the cabin.   
 
To remain Covid compliant, there is a gap of a minimum of 15 minutes between each client 
to ensure that the cabin is correctly sanitised and cleaned.  This means there is no issue with 
two clients arriving on our driveway simultaneously, albeit we do have parking for five cars 
on our driveway.  However, the client base does mainly comprise dogs living in the 
Longfield area, who are walked to our house. 
 
All dogs are walked on a lead by their owner until they are inside the cabin, and are put back 
on their lead prior to being collected, so that at no time is any dog loose in our garden.  The 
cabin itself is double-glazed, thus reducing any noise which emanates from the cabin. 
 
The business has been running successfully since Temporary Permission was granted in 
October 2020, and has been favourably received by local dog owners.  It has operated within 
Government Guidelines during lockdown, i.e. grooming for animal welfare only.  It is, 
however, hoped that business will pick up as lockdown restrictions are eased, and as such we 
are requesting an increase in operational hours.  Whilst we have requested Saturday opening 
hours, it is not anticipated that this will be every Saturday, but gives flexibility for those 
clients who are unable to attend Monday to Friday. 
 
I have also attached below a few reviews from clients which have been posted on 
Paws4Longfield’s Facebook page. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
PAUL GOULD 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


